
 

 
 

FAA Florida Suppliers Council Meeting  
Monday, October 31, 2022  10-11 a.m. (Virtual) 

 
AGENDA 

 
I. Call to Order- Jonathan Smith, FSC Chair 

 
II. Nominating Committee - Jimmy Chestnut, Committee Chair 

a. Election of 2022-23 FSC Officers 
 

III. FSC Officer’s Reports 
a. Chair - Executive Committee/ Board of Directors - Jonathan Smith 
b. Vice Chair - FAA Legislative Committee - Keith Gibbons 
c. Secretary - FAA Editorial Advisory Committee - Heather Calderone 

 
IV. Conference Overview – Jonathan Smith, FSC Chair 

a. Conference Cancellation Update 
 

V. 2023 Conference - Keith Gibbons, FSC Vice Chair 
a. Prospectus 
b. Call for Speakers 

 
VI. Leg Conference Save the Date - Heather Calderone, FSC Secretary 

 
VII. FAA’s Effort to Defeat Rent Control  
 
VIII. Open Discussion 
 

IX. Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
To:  FAA Board of Directors and Florida Suppliers Council 
 
From:   Jimmy Chestnut, FAA Vice President 
 
Date:  Wednesday, August 17, 2022 
 
Re:  Nominations for 2022-2023 FSC Officers 
 
The FSC Nominating Committee, which included Paige Kitchens, Jonathan Smith and me, met 
on Wednesday, August 17, 2022. The committee has selected and recommends the following 
individuals to serve as FAA FSC Officers for the 2022-2023 term: 
 

Associates’ Vice-President (Chair) 
 Keith Gibbons 

ExpressAR 
 

Vice Chair 
Heather Calderone 
ResMan 

 
Secretary 

 Maurice D. Williams 
ParkingPass.com 

 
Each of the candidates has signed a letter of commitment in which they pledge to serve in the 
position as nominated. 


